The Empire House Restaurant-Hotel

We want to thank you all for your patience. The Empire House is back and starting this weekend

The Empire House is now fully open for business starting Friday May 3, 2024
Lunch and Dinner Hours: Friday to Sunday starts (@ noon

2024 Hours of Operation:

Lunch: Friday, Saturday and Sunday noon — 3pm
Dinner: Friday, Saturday and Sunday starts @ 4pm

*We have a very limited number of tables for outside and inside dining therefore we
highly recommend reservations: 607-783-2859

Thanks again see you soon....




